
 

 

 
July 5, 2024 

 
NPMHU Nationwide Organizing Campaign 

Join the Union – Join the Fight 
NEW ORGANIZING WEBPAGE 

 

Dear Local Presidents,  

We have created a new webpage to provide tools for Officers and 
Stewards to Organize new Members into the National Postal Mail Handlers 
Union. This “Digital Organizing Toolkit” provides easy to follow steps to 
recruit new members into the NPMHU.  

https://www.npmhu.org/resources/organizing-new-members 

Although the NPMHU enjoys a high rate of membership across the 
country, and MHAs are joining the fight, there remain Mail Handler craft 
employees who are not yet members of the NPMHU. Since all Mail Handlers 
share in the rewards and benefits that are negotiated by the NPMHU -- through 
its work in collective bargaining, and its efforts to represent craft workers in 
various other forums -- we’re sure you will agree that all Mail Handlers should 
do the right thing and join the ranks of the NPMHU. 

In an effort to further unify our membership during these difficult and 
uncertain times, the National Office has also refreshed our organizing and 
recruitment efforts.  

• New “Join The NPMHU” Webpage  
o https://www.npmhu.org/topics/join-the-npmhu  

• New “Join The Union” cards, with a unique “QR Code”  
o Which is linked to the new Join The NPMHU webpage 

• New digital “Join The NPMHU” Brochure  
• New “Join The Union – Join The Fight – Benefits, Protection, 

Membership!” 8x10 Posters for Union Bulletin Boards 

https://www.npmhu.org/resources/organizing-new-members
https://www.npmhu.org/topics/join-the-npmhu
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• NPMHU Committee on the Future has updated a pamphlet “Organizing 
New Mail Handlers.”  

As all Mail Handler union members know, there are some who take for 
granted the hard-fought salary and benefit packages that Mail Handlers enjoy. 
Many of those individuals do not recognize and value the hard work that 
NPMHU Representatives provide, day in and day out, to secure, maintain, and 
improve upon our wages, benefits, job protections, and working conditions.  

Copies of the Posters, QR Cards, and Organizing New Mail Handlers 
pamphlet HAVE BEEN bulk mailed to all NPMHU Local Union Headquarters.  

We encourage all Officers, Stewards, and Members to encourage all non-
members to  

“Join The Union – Join The Fight!!!” 

Benefits, Protection, Membership 

 

Fraternally,  

 

Kevin P. Tabarus 
National Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
cc:  Paul Hogrogian, National President 
 National Executive Board 
 Contract Administration Department 
  
 


